Please see Butler County Engineer’s Office (BCEO) below press release regarding extending the closure
of Butler-Warren Road/West Chester Road/Socialville-Fosters Road intersection to complete the
roundabout project. The extended closure is due to heavy rain that were experienced a couple weeks ago.
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Link to this release on web site: www.bceo.org/news/

BUTLER WARREN RD/WEST CHESTER RD/SOCIALVILLE FOSTER RD INTERSECTION CLOSED UNTIL
COMPLETION
West Chester Township/Deerfield Township

The Butler County Engineer’s Office reports that the three-week full closure of the Butler Warren Road
at West Chester Road and Socialville Foster Road intersection has been extended an extra week in
accordance with the construction signage. However, the roundabout project is now scheduled for
completion when the intersection reopens on Friday, August 6, 2021, weather permitting.

Check www.bceo.org and Facebook and Twitter @bceonews for the latest updates on road closures and
traffic advisories.
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“Check out our new website!”




